
Mark Whipps 
34 Mu'bring Street 
Ellalong NSW 2325 

17/11/2016 

To Whom I t  May Concern, 

I would like to lodge my support in relation to the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project as 
proposed by baracon Group (SSD 6612). 

I have been an employee of  baracon for over 3 years and in my role as a truck driver I deliver 
stemming material from the Martins Creek Quarry to mines within the Hunter Valley region. 

baracon has the largest f leet of specialised stemming trucks in the Hunter which mainly carry 
stemming material from the Martins Creek Quarry to mines within the Hunter. 

I support baracon's Martins Creek Quarry Project as i t  offers employment opportunities to the 
local region. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Kind Regards, 

Mark Whipps 


